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My warmest greetings to all Alumni of
TPGIT. I appreciate and congratulate the
TPGITAA for the efforts in publishing the
Newsletter. I am proud and elated to know that
most of our alumni are highly profiled. They
have merged as successful entrepreneurs,
Managers, Project Associates, Leads in many
MNCs both in India and Abroad.

We always honor and invite our alumni to
deliver invited talk, to conduct career
development programs etc. for their juniors.
Periodic Alumni visits has sparkled the budding
engineers and have been motivating and
focused to improve the placement
opportunities.

I am thankful to the TPGITAA for their
contribution towards the development of the
Institution.

I wish the members of the TPGITAA and
alumni the very best in all their future
endeavors.

Dr. P. Praveen Raj

Head of Department

Mechanical Engineering
Greetings to all Alumni of TPGIT. it is my

pleasure to welcome all the Alumni to TPGIT
Alumni Association. I am delighted to reach out
to you through the newsletter of TPGIT Alumni
Association. The world gets more complicated
with every passing day. We get involved with
our families and work and suddenly we’ve lost
touch with those outside that close circle. The
Alumni Association can help you stay connected
to those friends and to the vast resources
available here, from the faculty that taught and
guided you to our libraries, seminars and
symposia, web sites, social media and an
extraordinary variety of “stay connected”
programs designed with you in mind.

The alumni of TPGIT are spread out across
the world, holding positions of eminence. I
would like to appeal to them to partake in the
activities of the Alumni Association, as I am sure

that the alumni can play a significant role in
institution-building. At this juncture, I would like
to congratulate the TPGITAA team in bringing
out this newsletter and wish success in all their
future endeavors .
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Webinar Presented by Mr.T.K Arjunkumar

Mr. T. K. Arjunkumar of TPGIT 2004 (ECE) batch had delivered a Webinar about Workshop on Git and Github.

Overall around 100 people attended this session. He started with the topics about “ What is Git “?.And He

also explained about “ What is Github” ?.  Then he spoke about
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Webinar Presented by G.Karthick
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Following are the support expected from Alumnus:

1. Alumnus who are willing and interested to give Guest Lecture/Tech Talk and any other activity or

events please share in “TPGIT Alumnus” WhatsApp Group.

2. Tech Talk can also be conducted as an Online session if it is convenient for the presenter.

3. Share the details related to any new achievements you have made in the last three months.

4. Any meeting, reunion or get together you had within your department/batch mates kindly share

the photos to TPGITAA.
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